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Wistanstow staff would like to ‘WELCOME’ you back to the return of 

the much missed, bi-weekly news bulletin. We hopefully will be able 

to update you with general school news, important dates , special 

events  and share and celebrate the achievements of the children.  

 

 It has been a very busy week, as well as lots of learning taking place, 

the children have been very busy, socially and physically, here at 

Wistanstow and we really hope you enjoy the news we have to share. 

Half-Term Dates 

Just a reminder that school breaks up 

for the  half-term holiday on Thursday 

17th February 2022 and will re-open Monday 28th 

February 2022.  

During the PD day ( 18th February) many of the 

school staff will be busy updating their First –Aid 

qualifications. 

    Celebrating Together at Last ! 
We were so excited that the whole school could 

take part in a Christingle Service at the church, our 

first service together since the start of the pan-

demic!  Reverend Clare led the children in a celebra-

tion about the meaning of the Christingle. The chil-

dren made Christingle decorations, lit the candles 

and joined in with prayers and songs, accompanied 

on the guitar by Mrs. Griffiths. It was really lovely 

to see everyone together after all this time. Thank 

you all for your kind donations to the Children’s 

Society. 

Sports News 
On Monday 31st January, the children in 

Year 3 took part in an Inclusion Festival at 

Church Stretton School. They  experienced 

Archery, Curling and dodgeball events. Miss 

and Mrs Pinches , who accompanied the 

children , said that, ‘The children tried their 

best and did the school proud.’ Wistanstow 

were awarded the self-belief certificate 

which they deserved. 

 

 

A Teddy Bears Picnic in Class 1 

Class 1 invited Teddies in to school to enjoy a 

picnic  altogether. The children talked about 

their teddy, described them to their friends, role-

played together and shared stories about what 

was unique and similar about them. 

Lots  of speaking and listening took place and 

this will help them with some 

fantastic writing that will take 

place over the next few weeks. 

 

 

There is always a daily choice of seasonal vegetables ,fresh salads and breads. Fresh fruit, yoghurts ,cheese and 

biscuits accompany all puddings for the day. Some change may occur due to availability. 

Polite reminder: Please make sure  your SCHOOL MONEY account is topped up to pay for school meals ordered. 

PLEASE HELP :PLEASE HELP: PLEASE HELP 

Exciting News! Class 1 now have a new mud 

kitchen base at Forest School. However , we 

need  any old pots, pans, baking tins, wooden 

spoons etc that you are willing to donate to make this a 

really fun space for the children to enjoy even more. 


